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ELDERS 

 

Brian Driver 
740-360-8137 

Keith Rogers 
419-946-2831 

 

 
ELDER  

ON CALL 

Keith Rogers 
419-946-2831 

 

 

 
MINISTER                               

Russell Howard                         
Cell Phone #                                          

740-360-0271 

INVOLVEMENT 
MINISTER 

Matt Dahm 
740-382-8118 

 
CHILDREN’S 

MINISTER 

Ryan Hoggatt 
740-417-3181 

 

TEEN   

MINISTER 

Josh Ball 
740-225-2710 

 

 

DEACONS 

Josh Ball 

Walter Benson 

Todd Buckland 

Mike Hallabrin 

Nate Hildreth 

Ryan Hoggatt 

Kendal Montgomery 

Ed Nice 

Seth Rossiter 

 
PLEASE SILENCE YOUR CELL PHONES BEFORE WORSHIP BEGINS 

~ www.richlandroadcofc.com ~ richlandroadcofc@gmail.com ~ 

June 9,  2024 

 

“REFLECTIONS  

IN THE MIRROR” 
Seeing Yourself as god sees you 

Genesis 1:26, 27 

THE ____________OF _________ MIRRORS 
• 2 Corinthians 10:7 
 

False Mirrors: 
The ____________ Mirror – My value depends on how I 
____________. 

• 2 Corinthians 10:10a 
 

The _________________ Mirror – My value depends on 
what I _______________. 

• 2 Corinthians 10:10b 
 

The _________________ Mirror – My value depends on 
what __________ _________ of ___________. 

• 2 Corinthians 10:11-12 
 

Fact:  Until we see ourselves as we were meant to see 
ourselves, we are destined to __________ ____________. 

• Colossians 2:8 

• I Samuel 16:7 
 

KEYS TO ____________ A BIBLICAL 

_______-___________ 
 

Key # 1:  Understand___________________. 
• Jeremiah 1:4-7 

• God made you in His ______________  - Genesis 1:27 

• Every ____________ belongs to God - Ezekiel 18:4 

• God has a __________ and __________ for your life - 
Jeremiah 29:11 

• You are very ________________ to God  - Luke 12:7 
 

Key #2:  Understand ___________________. 
• Jeremiah 1:7 
 

The Bad News:  ________________________ 

• John 15:5 
 

The Good News:  _______________________ 

• Philippians 4:13 

• Romans 3:23-24 

• I Corinthians 6:9-11 

• I Peter 2:9, 10 

• James 1:23-25 
 

Key # 3:  Understand ____________________ 

• Jeremiah 1:8-10 

• John 21:20-22 

• Hebrews 12:1-2 

Good Morning! 

 
Well, we have finally arrived! This is the last week to register for camp. 
Next Sunday, we will be arriving at camp and getting ready for a great 
week!  
 
Spots are filling up fast, so do not delay. Scan the code below to start your 
registration. Then head straight home and start packing! Next Sunday, 
after church services, you will make the trip to NWOCYC to claim your 
bunk! Camper check-in is from 2:00 - 4:30 PM. 
 
If you need help with the cost of camp or have scholarship money to                    
donate, please see me, James Gary, or Matt Dahm. Thank you to everyone 

who donated so our kids can enjoy a week of camp and learn more about 
our Lord. 
 
When we return from camp, our next Food Giveaway will be Saturday, 
June 29th. The food will be delivered on Thursday June 27th at 11 AM. We 
will need volunteers at 11:00 AM to unload the trucks and also at 12:00 PM 
to help pack boxes and organize the food. Volunteers are what make our 
Giveaway happen, and we appreciate you all! 
 
-Josh Ball 

. 

REGISTER FOR CAMP RIGHT HERE! 

THANK YOU—I would like to thank the Richland Road family for all the                    
prayers during my stay at the hospital and rehab time. It’s good to know that 
so many people support you.                                                                                                
                                          In Christian Love, Molly Lu Balis 

THANK YOU to my brothers and sisters at Richland Road for your prayers, calls, visits and 
your helpfulness you have given me since and during my recent illness. Thank you                       
quilting ladies for the beautiful blanket. >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>                                                                                                                  
                                              Roger Hornbaker 



 

 

FOR THE RECORD - JUNE 2, 2024 

BIBLE CLASS…...………………..........n/a    WEDNESDAY…………..……..................86 
SUNDAY AM….…….………………….280   CONTRIBUTION………………...$8,003.77 
SUNDAY PM……………...…………....n/a   BUDGET….………................…..$7,100.00     

INFORMATION & EVENTS  
 

                       TIMES OF SERVICE : Sunday—8:30 AM and  11:00 AM                                 Sunday Morning  Bible Classes —9:45 AM       Sunday Life Groups: 12:00 PM and 6:00 PM                                                    Wednesday Evening Bible Study—7:00 PM 

THE BEST SUMMER UNDER THE SUN!  Why not make it precisely that?  Be faithful in 
your attendance and support, optimistic and prayerful, and always be on the lookout 
for someone somewhere whom you can encourage to share our services.  Do what 
you can to make our week of camp, vacation Bible School, food, clothing and school 
supply giveaways a glory to God!  Do what you can where you can to help in all the 
ways you can! 
 
SEVEN DAYS TO CHURCH CAMP!!!  Excitement is building!!!  Our young people will 
be headed toward Northwestern Ohio Christian Camp next Sunday for a week of                     
Spiritual Renewal! We would like to have every boy and girl experience the                                    
excitement of a week of camp learning the Word of God!  The church camp provides a 
great place to build lifelong friendships, to be still and know God, and to be daily                 
surrounded by fellow Christians who want the best for you! Josh Ball, our new camp 
director, and his staff will be providing a safe and spiritually uplifting week that will be 
remembered for years to come!  Parents if you have not yet registered your children, 
please do so by going to www.nwocyc.org. If you need a camp scholarship, please 
see Josh Ball! 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL IS ONLY SIX WEEKS AWAY! Make sure you put Vacation 
Bible School on your calendar, July 22-25, each evening at 7:00 PM. This year's 
theme is "POWER UP"! It will be a Super Mario Brothers VBS! Throughout the week, 
there will be singing, skits, Bible lessons, games, a 70-foot obstacle course, and more! 
Please start now by inviting your family, friends, neighbors, and anyone you can think 
of! This year in the adult class, we have invited a different preacher to come and 
speak on the theme topic each evening. They are as follows: 
Monday Night – "Giant Slayer:  David"- Dave Edmonds – Cassel Hill Church of 
Christ 
Tuesday Night - Chuck Forsythe – "Save the World: Lazarus" - Xenia Church of 
Christ 
Wednesday Night - Jeff Darby – "Kings Challenge: Esther" - Marysville Church of 
Christ 
Thursday Night - Woody Biggs  - "Water Walker: Peter" -  Stop Nine Church of 
Christ 
In order to have a successful Vacation Bible School we are going to be calling on every 
available person to help out with either skits, lead a group, help with construction of 
props, participate in a skit, etc.  So, in the coming weeks, when you are asked to help, 
I hope your answer will be, "Yes, I would be glad to!"  
 
THANK YOU for the cards, flowers, and messages of words of comfort at the passing 
of my sister Janie Whitworth who passed away recently while we were on                                   
vacation. Janie was my oldest sister, but more than anything, a child of God.  Until her 
health failed, she was a very active member of the Denton Church of Christ in Denton, 
Texas.  When Covid hit, she began to watch our service on YouTube every                                 
Sunday.  Throughout the years, she was a great encouragement to me as a preacher. 
 
NEVER TO LATE TO FINISH THE RACE.  In 1912, marathon runner Shizo Kanakuri was 
chosen to represent Japan in the Summer Olympics in Stockholm. He began the race 
with the rest of the runners but, along the way, was overcome with heat. He stopped 
for refreshment but stayed a little too long -- more than an hour. It was now, he 
thought, too late to get back in the race. He took a train to his hotel and caught a boat 
back home, too ashamed to tell anyone he was leaving. For more than 50 years, Shizo 
was listed as a missing person in Sweden until a journalist finally found him; he had 
spent the last several decades living a quiet life in southern Japan. In 1966, the                         
Swedish Public Television network called him with an offer: Would you like to finish 
your run? The 85-year-old Kanakuri accepted and traveled to Stockholm to finish the 
race he had started so many years before. This time, he did cross the finish line; his 
final time was 54 years, 8 months, 6 days, 8 hours, 32 minutes, and 20.3 seconds.  Our 
reward is not for starting the race; it's for finishing it. We already know that. As Paul 
said in his farewell, "I consider my life worth nothing to me, if only I may finish the race 
and complete the task the Lord Jesus has given me..." (Acts 20:24). Have you quit the 
race?  Remember, it's never too late to get back in the race. You can start running 
again today. The finish line is still where it used to be.  - Russell 

Bible Hour and Junior Worship will be offered at the 2nd service.  

CLOTHING GIVEAWAY—The Clothing House will open from 8 to noon on               
Saturday, June 29.  

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—This Thursday, all men are invited to a bible study at 
Panera Bread @ 7:30 AM. See Matt Dahm for details.  

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will meet on Wednesday, 
June 26 @ 11:30 AM at the House of Hunan. Contact Terry Fawley for more 
information.   

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—On Wednesday, the Elders and                                     
Ministers will meet in Room 11 @ 9 AM. If you want to address anything with 
the Elders, all are welcome to attend!  

WEDNESDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY 
Great Chapters of the Bible 

Russell Howard, Matt Dahm & Roger Hornbaker 
@ 7 PM in the Auditorium  

AMAZING GRAYS—The seniors will meet Tuesday at 11:30 AM                              
at Payne’s Pizza. Sign up in the foyer! 

HELP HAND OUT APPOINTMENT TICKETS in the Fellowship Hall on 6/24, 6/25, 
or 6/26. Contact Kahlan Sargent to help.  

QUILTING MINISTRY—The Quilting Ministry will meet on Tuesday, June 18, at 9:00 AM in 
the Fellowship Hall.  

PICK UP A JUNE PRAYER LIST IN THE FOYER 

LADIES CLASS                                                          
Lessons from Proverbs                                       

Carol Driver & Cindy Lewis                                  
@7 PM in Room 10 

VBS PLANNING MEETING—There will be a VBS planning meeting on 
Wednesday, June 26, in Room 11 after Bible Class.  

CHURCH CAMP—Josh Ball’s week of camp for ages 7-20 is set for June 16-22. 
Register now by going to nwocyc.org. Scholarships are still needed for                    
campers. If you would like to help send a child to camp, give your scholarship 
($200) to Josh Ball, Matt Dahm, or James Gary.  

HELP UNLOAD THE FOOD on Thursday, June 27 @ 11:00 AM in the Fellowship 
Hall. 

HELP BOX THE FOOD on Thursday, June 27 @ noon in the Fellowship Hall.   

THE FOOD GIVEAWAY will be this Saturday, June 29. Contact Josh Ball to                           
volunteer to help. Volunteers, please be here by 7:30 AM.  

KING’S ISLAND—An outing to King’s Island has been planned for Sunday, 
June 23. The group will travel to Northeast Church of Christ in Cincinnati 
for Bible Study at 9:30 AM & Worship at 10:30 AM before going to the park. 
Sign up in the foyer. See Austin Buckland for more details.  

CAMP STAFF—If you will be on staff for our week of camp, please arrive this        
Saturday between 2:00 and 4:00 PM. If you cannot arrive by this time, please 
notify Josh Ball. There will be a staff meeting at 4:30 PM on Saturday.  

CAMPERS—Camper check-in will be next Sunday between 2:00 and 4:30 PM. 
Please do not arrive earlier than 2:00 PM. If you cannot arrive by 4:30 PM please 
notify Josh Ball. Check-out will then be on Saturday, June 22 at 10:30 AM.  

http://www.nwocyc.org

